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Voter ID and Minimum Wage Initiatives Receive Ballot Numbers 

  
LINCOLN - Secretary of State Bob Evnen announced today that the Voter ID Constitutional 

Amendment and Minimum Wage Initiative have received their Ballot Numbers for the 
Statewide General Election Ballot. 
 
On September 9th, 2022, a random draw of initiative numbers was conducted with sponsors of 
the initiative petitions invited to attend.  The results of that draw are as follows: 
 
 
Voter ID Constitutional Amendment:  Initiative Measure 432 
 
Minimum Wage Initiative:     Initiative Measure 433 
 
The next steps in the process will include the creation of a pamphlet regarding the contents of 
the ballot language and statements for and against the Initiatives. The pamphlet will be 
distributed through county election offices across the state. 
 
In addition, three hearings, one in each congressional district will be schedule for the public to 
provide comments.  These hearing dates and locations will be released at a later date. 
 
For more information visit the Secretary of State’s website https://sos.nebraska.gov/  
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